
 

 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.35 of 2024 
 
 

Navigational Hazards Under Jubilee Bridge, walney inner channel 
 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, a Steel tubing was seen dropping into the Walney Channel below JUBILEE 
BRIDGE, Barrow and it has not been recovered. The date this occurred is not known. 

 
Small Crafts are therefore requested to navigate with extreme caution in that Channel 
until notified hazards been cleared.  
 
This notice to be withdrawn with information once hazards status cleared. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11/11/2024 
A Hossain 
DHM/Pilot 

 
Marine Control         
Ramsey Way          
Barrow-in-Furness     
Cumbria  LA14 2TB 
Tel: 01229 822911 
Email:  barrowmc@abports.co.uk   
 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


